
Town of Gramercy 
Planning Commission Minutes 

September 3, 3024 
 

Meeting called to order at 1801 hours 
 
Roll Call: Gary Waguespack, Travis Bourgeois, Bryant Lewis, Cathey Allen 
Absent, Alex Gerhold 
 
Visitor- Craig Calcagno (Alderman), Mr. Noah Vicknair 
 

Public Comments 
Bryant inquired about the roundabout and the signage that is being put along highway 
3125. Craig stated that the state is doing core sampling. The roundabout has been 
postponed. 
 
Bryant stated that there are people inquiring about the process of getting new garbage 
cans because some are getting damaged. Craig stated that they should call Amy at the 
Town Hall, she is a focal point for Waste Management. 
 
Craig stated that there was a gentleman that was supposed to be at the meeting tonight 
regarding a new business in Gramercy. That gentleman did not attend the meeting. 
 
Cathey stated that a car was parked at a home near her home (S. Mulberry) that did not 
have a license plate. Her neighbor called the Town Hall, someone there told him the car 
was not stolen. 
 

Code Enforcement 
There was no discussion pertaining to code enforcement. 
 

Old Business 
There was no old business discussed. 
 
 

New Business 
Mr. Noah Vicknair was present asking to combine two lots that he recently purchased into 
one lot. He would like to build a home on the property, but his home would cross property 
lines if not combined. The properties are at the corner of W. Railroad St./Wayne St. The 
committee voted to make a recommendation to the Council to allow Mr. Vicknair to 
combine both lots into one. 



 
The voting was as follows: 
 
Gary – Yes     Bryant – Yes     Travis – Yes     Cathey – Yes 
The vote for recommendation passed. 
 
              Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourned at 1838 hours with a motion from Bryant Lewis and 
seconded by Cathey Allen. 
 
/s/ Gary Waguespack, Secretary 


